

August 19, 2019

The Alarm Company Inc. 529 Forman Drive Unit A Campbell, CA 95008

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the Peace Corps, it is my pleasure to thank you for your contribution towards the mission of the agency and the critical work of Peace Corps Volunteers. Your support will enhance the agency's efforts to promote peace, friendship and understanding between the United States and citizens of other nations.

We cannot thank you enough for your support! One hundred percent of the donations received will enrich Peace Corps' work in communities all over the globe, whether we facilitate malaria prevention workshops, install clean cook stoves, lead mentoring programs for youth, or create a safe school environment for girls. In FY2018, Peace Corps funded 695 Volunteer-led projects in 56 countries, benefitting more than 1 million people.

We appreciate your commitment to the important work of the Peace Corps. If you would like any additional information about agency programs, please do not hesitate to contact our office at donate@peacecorps.gov.

Thank you again for your support of our work and our Volunteers.

Sincerely,

Karen J. Roberts

Director

Office of Gifts and Grants Management

Contribution Amount:

\$400.00

Directed to:

Let Girls Learn PCPP Fund

Country Served:

Global

Donation Date:

7/1/2019

Gifts made to the Peace Corps are tax-deductible as charitable contributions under section 170(a) of the Internal Revenue Code (Peace Corps Tax ID Number # 52-1240194). Please retain this gift acknowledgement letter for your tax records. Any unused restricted funds will be redirected to support the Peace Corps' mission and initiatives.